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4-30-21 

Greetings Lake Forest parents, this is Ms. Boyd with some important 

announcements. 

 

Lake Forest will be open this summer for summer school. You can register 

your child online by logging onto the Lake Forest website 

www.lakeforest.browardschools.com and look for the BCPS Summer 

Programs Registration tab. There are 3 programs available to students. The 

K-5 Summer learning experience which is open to all Lake Forest students. 

We also have Reclaim and Elevate and ESY. Those 2 programs are for 

students eligible for the program and would have already received a parent 

link to register. 

While you are on the school’s website please scroll down till you see the 

Parent Survey. We are reminding parents to complete this survey the results 

of which are used to address school and district policies. Today is the 

deadline. Thank you in advance for your input. 

Finally, we are having a Virtual Kindergarten Round up for anyone who has 

a child that will be 5 by Sept. 1st. The meeting link is on the Kindergarten 

flyer also located on the school’s website. 

 

Please know that I will be sending more parent links over the next few 

weeks as we get ready to close the school out. You can also find the texts 

from the parent links and other important information on our website. 

 

Have a great evening! 

 

 


